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Contact City Hall to get your house 
added to the garage sale 
master list: 307-234-6679

City Council Work
Sessions:
July 7  @ 9amth

July8  @ 6pmth

July 22  @ 6pmnd

Council Meetings:
July 8  @ 7pmth

July 22  @ 7pmnd

Mark your calendar for Mills Movie
Nights in Freden Park 

from 7–10 PM 
🎬 Fri. July 11: Sonic the Hedgehog III 
     {Presented by: Sonny's RV}
🎬 Fri. Aug. 8: Minecraft 
     {Presented by: Casper Gymnastics    
      Center}

Have a safe July 4  th

 Mills. All City offices
 will be closed.

🎬 Fri. Sept. 12: 
   Date Night: 

   Top Gun Maverick 
  {Presented by: Bayou Bar}

Follow us on Facebook for more 
information: City of Mills, WY

Follow us on Facebook for more 
information: City of Mills, WY



JULY  2025

News from the Natrona County
Health Department:

Residential customers can
request up to 12 dump passes

annually at City Hall. Passes
expire 30 days from the issue

date, so please plan accordingly.
Extra trash pickup for non-
household items like grass

clippings, weeds, or bundled
branches (under 4 ft) is available

on July 10th and 24th.
Questions? 

Call City Hall at 234-6679.

Extra Trash Pick Up &
Dump Passes

Read more on our website www.millswy.gov

Protect Your Skin—July is UV Safety Month!
The summer sun is strong, but protecting
your skin is easy! Always wear broad-
spectrum sunscreen (SPF 30 or higher), seek
shade during peak hours, and wear hats and
sunglasses for extra protection. Regularly
check your skin for any new or changing
moles, spots, or unusual growths, as early
detection is key to skin cancer prevention.
Visit the Casper-Natrona County Health
Department for UV safety resources and tips
to keep your skin healthy all year long!
Take charge of your health—reach out today
to learn more about the programs and
resources available to you, 307-235-9340!

Contact Us:
City of Mills

704 Fourth St
PO Box 789

Mills, WY 82644
(307) 234-6679

info@millswy.gov
 Pay your bill online at www.millswy.gov

A reminder for our residents that maintaining
our community is a shared effort. In line with

city ordinances, please ensure your yards
and alleys are well-maintained by pulling

weeds, cutting grass, and removing downed
branches. Easement properties and areas
outside fence lines are also the resident's
responsibility. Let’s work together to keep

Mills looking beautiful.  

Freden Park
New park equipment is open at Freden Park.
Our Public Works Department worked hard

to have it ready for this summer. Please have
your children enjoy it responsibly.


